
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

DATE: October 30, 2024

RE: IASB Resolutions Committee Report

At the October BOE meeting, the annual IASB Report to Membership was provided 
for review. Please bring the IASB report for the November 11 meeting for further 
discussion and review. 

Dr. Davila is representing UTHS at the Delegate Assembly, which will be held on 
Saturday, November 23, at the Joint Annual Conference.  


